
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 5, 2015 

 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA  94102-4689 

 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 

 
 
Suzanne Giraudo, Commission Chair 

Laurel Kloomok, Executive Director 

 
COMMISSIONERS: 

Linda Asato, 

Malia Cohen 

E’leva Gibson 

Mary Hansell 

Jamal Harris 

Lynn Merz 

Michele Rutherford 

Maria Su 

 

Attached please find an original copy of the proposed resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval, which will allow the 
Children and Families Commission to retroactively accept and expend a grant in the amount of $2,590,895 from the California 
Department of Education through the San Francisco Unified School District to support a state Preschool Quality Rating and 
Improvement System. 

 
The Children and Families Commission would like to have this grant in place by November 1, 2015 to ensure that there 
will be no disruption in supporting the Preschool Quality Rating and Improvement System. 

 
The following is a list of accompanying documents: 

 Proposed “accept and expend” resolution 

 Current Children’s and Families Commission Grant Award Agreement 

 
The following person may be contacted regarding this matter: Jonathan Rubinsky, 415-554-8966 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Laurel Kloomok 
Executive Director, Children and Families Commission 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


